
High School Board Report September 19, 2022

1. It is Homecoming week!  Thanks to the Student Senate and sponsor Ms. Nelson for all of the hard
work of  planning and making this a fun week for students!  Students enjoyed decorating the
hallways.  We had Pep Rallies on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday.



2. On Thursday our high school students were able to partner with the elementary for the Celebrity
Reader Program.  Thanks to our kids and the dedication of our elementary teachers to help grow
the next group of Chickasaws!

3. Our Homecoming Parade and King Coordination took place on Thursday night like in past years.
Our parade began at 7:00 PM and ended in the MS Gym.

4. Our Homecoming Court was Mallory Cleveland, Kelli Jirak, Campbelle Kolbet, Carlee Rochford,
Alivya Wisner, PJ Anderson, Isaac Howe, Brady Speltz, Carter Steinlage, and Ben Tenge.

5. We are off to a great start with all of our Fall sports teams.  Come out and see our students
compete at high levels!  It is great to see so much community support and school spirit at events!

6. Mrs. Leistikow’s Physical Science students have been incorporating PBL into the classroom.

7. FFA Mum Sale has begun!  Students planted them in June and have been taking care of them all
summer.  They are for sale for $15 at Ace Hardware or from Mr. Russ.


